
I have been a home  owner  in Barnet for the last 12 years and my children go to Monken 
Hadley school in this area. I chose this area as it is  surrounded by Green belt which 
protects us from the environmental pollution caused by cars and allows my children and 
myself to visit these areas preserve our mental health.

I object to the proposed site application which would allow development of homes on 
Green belt land.

Development should be kept on brownfield field sites And cannot destroy our precious 
green belt which was long and hard fought for when they were created.

Services are not adequate for the support of extra homes including shops schools hospitals 
and general practitioners.

Can you please remove this proposal site location from the next edition of the local plan 
and the team the green belt status for the land.
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